
         

 

Spanish Para Badminton International Level II 2024, Vitoria 
 

Tournament date: 15th – 21st April 2024 
 

 

UMPIRES INVITATION 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
The Spanish Badminton Federation has the pleasure of inviting your umpires to officiate 
at the Spanish Para Badminton International Level II 2024, which is a BWF Para 
Badminton International tournament. Such event will take place in the city of Vitoria. 
 
The provisional schedule will be as the following: 
 

Monday 15th April MS/WS/MD/WD/XD 9:00 – 21:00 
Tuesday 16th April MS/WS/MD/WD/XD 9:00 – 21:00 
Wednesday 17th April MS/WS/MD/WD/XD 9:00 – 21:00 
Thursday 18th April MS/WS/MD/WD/XD 9:00 – 21:00 
Friday 19th April MS/WS/MD/WD/XD 9:00 – 21:00 
Saturday 20th April MS/WS/MD/WD/XD 9:00 – 21:00 
Sunday 21st April MS/WS/MD/WD/XD 9:00 – 16:00 

 
The invitation is based on the following terms: 

• The organizer will provide transport to Vitoria for umpires arriving at Bilbao 
Airport. 

• All travelling expenses to/from Bilbao will be on the account of the umpires or 
their National Association.  

• The organizer will pay for umpires’ accommodation. All umpires are expected to 
share rooms with their colleagues at Aparthotel Salburua. 

• The organizer will provide transport between the venue and the hotel. 
• The organizer will cover meals for the umpires or a substitute daily allowance. 
• All umpires are expected to arrive on Sunday April 14th before umpires briefing at 

19:00 (location to be confirmed). 
 

Please, do not make any travel arrangements until the umpire’s selection has been 
confirmed. Accept this invitation by sending an email before Monday 26th February to 
cnab@badminton.es and parabadminton.internacional@badminton.es with the following 
information: 

• Umpire’s full name 
• Gender, age, and umpire's grade 
• Email and phone number 

 
We look forward to hearing from you, 

 
 
 
 

Marina Fernández Pastor 
Spanish TO Committee Secretary 
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